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What would YOU like Milngavie Town Centre to look like in the future? What should the 
centre be for? These are big questions We Like Milngavie and others have been grappling 
with lately. 

The Town Centre has a pedestrian precinct with a large central square surrounded by many 
fine buildings of character.  It provides a range of opportunities for shopping, meeting and 
community activities.  In the 2005 Local Plan the Town Centre boundary was extended to 
include the Tesco and Gavin's Mill area.  So now the Town Centre also incorporates the fish 
ladder, the medieval mill and the Allander Water with its drama when in spate, its salmon, 
herons, otters and dippers.  How many town centres can boast this range of features? 

 However, these two sides of the centre are dislocated by the dual carriageway by-pass - the 
only connections for pedestrians are steep underpasses. To improve Milngavie Town Centre 
as an attractive and vibrant place, we need to answer the following questions: 

How can we better connect and unify the two sides to form a single, coherent centre 
to better serve shoppers, residents and visitors? 

How can we make most of the town's natural environment and its unique historic 
heritage assets? 

How can we ensure future development improves the character, amenity and viability 
of the Town Centre as a whole? 

We have begun to address these questions in the report published today, entitled "Milngavie 
Town Centre: A Vision for the Community”. It is the result of a study We Like Milngavie 
commissioned from eminent architects Page\Park, with support of Milngavie Community 
Council, community groups, local residents and businesses.  The report puts forward a 
framework for a people-centred design into which all future development could fit. 

This long-term framework connects and unifies the two sides of the centre, with a strong 
focus on the Allander Water which is so important to Milngavie. It proposes walkways on 
both sides of the river, crossing over the by-pass at the existing traffic lights (which could 
become 'Allander Cross'). The Allander Way runs along the inside of the river loop, in a strip 
of riverside parkland connecting Lennox Park to the precinct. On the other side, new 
buildings could in time extend the precinct towards the superstore. Further planting and 
footways turn the by-pass into a tree-lined boulevard. 

The architects decided that the best location for a redeveloped superstore is where it is, 
facing the precinct, with parking remaining centrally located. Their design framework 
provides a layout for the centre as a whole, but not details of the design or scale of buildings. 

We hope Page\Park's 'Vision' will be a catalyst to set the whole community thinking about 
how we ourselves can plan for the future of our town, for the benefit of existing residents, 
traders and the next generation. We are exploring how it can be taken forward. 

 So please see the full report on our website at www.welikemilngavie.org and tell us what you 
think - what you like, what you dislike and any ideas you may have for our town centre’s 
future.  

Please email us (admin@welikemilngavie.org) and/or write to the Herald. 

 


